
 

 
The College of Technology and the Michigan Transfer Agreement 

 
 

The Michigan Transfer Agreement 30 credit block does not fit well into the Bachelor of Science degrees 
in the College of Technology and because of this, Davenport University recommends that students do 
not complete the MTA if they plan on pursuing a degree in the College of Technology.  Students are 
encouraged to discuss the MTA requirements with their community college academic advisor, their 
Davenport University admissions representative and academic advisor as they complete their associate 
degree at their local community college.   
 
There are 34-44 credit hours of general education course work in the Bachelor of Science degree 
programs in the College of Technology.  Davenport University will accept in total the 30 credit hour 
block that comprises the MTA and apply it to the general education requirements in these programs.  
The course work taken at the community college to meet MTA requirements will determine the 
remaining credit hours of general education course work transfer students will need to take at 
Davenport University. 
 
Please contact the Director of Transfer Articulation at 616-742-1718 for assistance in determining which 
courses you will need to take at Davenport University, if you have any questions and/or need additional 
information. 
 
 


